
Ha rch I 7 , 19 70 

Miss Linda Ammons 
% Hebrew Union Biblical Archaeology School 
13 King David Street 
Jerusalem, Israel 

Dear Linda: 

have been wondering h<M things have been going 
with you since your departure for Israel. Congratu­
lations on receiving the Wilson Fellowship. I think 
it's great! I had not heard at the time I was in 
Enid last month where you stood with the Danforth, 
but I am very proud of the fact you won the Wi~son. 

~ I wanted you to know the manuscript arrived safety 
/ a few days after you sent it. You will be pleased 

to know the publication dtte of, Beyond Revolution , 
is October 5. Thanks for all that you did to help 
It come into being in good order. 

Let me know h<M things are going with you. 

Cordially and sincerely, 

Thomas C. Oden 

TCO/ra 




